


WITHDRAWN ORDER 

KaE 170 Sweemara 2018(Part 7) 15.04.2020 

Sub: Employers not to terminate workers or reduce their wages in the 

backdrop of COVID-19 situation 

Ref:  1. Circular KaE 170 Sweemara 2018 (Part 7) dated 21.03.2020 

2. Central Government Order No. 40-3/2020-DM-I(A), dated

29.03.2020

3. Circular KaE 170 Sweemara 2018 (Part 7) dated 13.04.2020

With reference to the above subject, the Circular in Ref. 1 above has 

already been published. The Central Government has also published 

Circular in Ref. 2 above on 29.03.2020. Therefore, the Circular in Ref. 3 

above is hereby withdrawn. 

P. Capt. Manivannan
Labour Secretary

   Government of Karnataka 

Copy of the withdrawn circular of the Secretary of Labour, which is in 

Kannada, attached for information to members. 








